
  

ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

Monday  

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th July 2025 

 

Week Commencing Monday 1st September 2025 

School Closed to Pupils 

 

School Re Opens to Pupils 

 

Normal school Day 

 

Normal School Day 

 

Normal School Day 

 

                              

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We hope that everyone has a happy and peaceful summer 
break. 

Thank you to all of our families for your continued support 
this year. 

We would like to wish Year 6 success and happiness as they move up to their 
new High Schools, you will all be missed here at St Luke’s. 

Many thanks to the Friends of St Luke’s for all the fabulous fundraising 
events that they have organised over the past year.  The funds raised will be 

used to benefit all of the children in school. 

We have all had a fabulous half term here at St Luke’s.  All the classes have 
enjoyed their annual school trip, a number of our Year 6 children were 

Confirmed, the Summer Festival was a roaring success and yesterday we all 
celebrated the Presentation of the Year 6 Leavers Bibles and Annual Awards. 

We completed our school year with ‘St Luke’s Has Got Talent’ this morning, 
all the staff and children had an amazing time  watching 

and listening to the brilliantly talented children who took 
part. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 2nd September 
when school re opens to pupils. 


